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2 April Meeting

It was appreciated that the Executive had acknowledged comments from CROS in their decision to request an update report before ICT Shared Service is implemented.

There was general disappointment that the Pay and Workforce Strategy Project had stalled and officers were urged to resolve differences in interpretation with Unions if at all possible.

The Sickness Absence Update Report was considered clearer than previous Reports and was considered to contain better detail.  Further suggestions were made for additional improvements and the Committee resolved to continue monitoring the situation.

When the Corporate Risk Management Report was discussed Members requested that further comments on the effect of risk management strategies on the perceived risks would be useful

An improved Corporate Projects Board Update was presented in a form which Members considered to be a better basis to enable them to scrutinize projects.  Suggestions were made for further improvements to the presentation.

The Committee meeting scheduled for 3 September 2009 has been brought forward to 25 August 2009 to fit with the timetable for preparation of the Medium Term Financial Plan.

The Lease Cars Task and Finish Group commenced proceedings and started to amass information, the Chief Executive requested to address the Group to ensure a strategic approach.

As the recent survey of O&S indicated that several Members were unsure of the Budget Process and how Scrutiny could contribute a Task and Finish Group has been set up and invitations to participate extended to the two other O&S committees.
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